
Acorn Innaugural Year Open Field Shoot
28th July MMXXIV



The weather was outstanding at Acorn
Archers’ second open shoot in Mavis
Enderby, deep in the Lincolnshire Wolds.
It was superb to meet those who travelled
from far afield and locally to experience
shooting a thought-provoking course.

Our revenant zombie, Rodney, and his
piked compatriot Grendel rose to the
occasion and vexed the archers from afar.

The shoot was greatly received by all who
dared to tread the wildwood and pit
themselves against the mind of the course
layer. Just a few of the comments received
included “I thoroughly enjoyed it and I will
come again”, “it’s a lovely wood” and
“difficult side of testing”.

We hope to welcome many more archers to
our next shoot, which will be held on
Sunday 25th August.

Not to be missed, otherwise...

..."next peg!"

For bookings:
Email: thearcherybloke@yahoo.com
Text: 07896 534578

Thank you to all those who made our second shoot such a marked success.






